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Clay Tank
Locvatéd North of Highway 11 on Clay Way. 100,000 2ailan
grownd storage tank with booster pump station. Recently
clezned and pamted per annual Bnx inspection program.

Construction Update

During the Summer of 2006 the Missour
Department of Transportation contacted the Adair
County PWSED #1 about ralocating any existing
water lines along Highway &3 from Kirksville south
to Millard. MODCT was planning to improve this
section of road o a divided four lane highway. The
District doas not have any water mains that parallel
the highway on the west side but there are several
mains, and services that cross Highway €3. These
mains had to be lowered and placed in a steel
casing so that they would be protected during road
construction and not interfere with the new roadway.
The District decided to combine this project with
another project that would finish up the relocations
that were needed for the proposed bypass around
Kirksville. Benton & Associates, Inc. prepared the
plans and specifications and the project was bid on
January 3, 2007. C&S Companies was the low bidder
and was awarded the contract. Construction bagan
an January 9, 2007. Daspite some flerce winter
weather the contractor was able to finish the project
by the April 1st deadline, which allowad the road
construction to begin as scheduled. Thase projects
wrapped up our relocations for all MODOT projects
currently scheduled.

Loogking toward the future, the Distrct is
currendy moving forward on plans to replace the
master meter connection with the City of Kirksville

located an Missourl Street. The existing 2" meter
will be replaced with a 4" mater.

A Note From Your Adair County PWSD #1
Board Vice-President

Service just doesn't happen. It s the result
of a sound plan that invalves a great product,
thought out and consistent pelicies that are fair and
deliverad, continued vpdating of both the delivery
system and the equipment nesded to service and
check the delivery of the product, 2 fair system of
charging the great custemers, a plan to continually
improve the system, and perhaps most impartantly,
employees that care, employees that are tharaughly
trained, and employees that have longevity with the
sysbem.,

¥our rural water district employees pravide sach
customer with consistently geod service and they
take pride in their work. Take a moment to meet
each of our people, thair yaars of service and their
responsibilities. Dennls Brawner, 13 years, is our
District Manager and Board Treasurer, Gina Moran,
23 vears, is the District Clerk and Board Secretary,
Todd Hill, 11 years, is Assistant District Manager,
Cathy Gregory, 13 years, is our Cashier Clerk, Gerald
Snelling, 2 years, is the District Serviceman, and
Fam Lutz, 30 years, is the District Pasting Clerk.

And a special tribute for 30 years of service to the
customers of Adair Cocunty PWSD #1 is given to Pam
Lutz who began her job in August of 1977 while the
office was located in the Adair County Courthouse. At
that time the District served about 1000 customers,
bookkeeping was done with a pencil and paper and
the minimum charge for 0 - 1000 gallons of water
was 55,68, Computers were first purchased in 1981.
Pam's co-workers were Ann Truitt, Lona Matheny,
Poger Szlby and Dale vansickel. Those serving on
the Board of Directors in 1977 wera Sam Motter,
President, F. B. Heiliger, Vice-President, Ann Truitt,
Clerk, and Ella Mae Lewis, Clyde Cody and Dennls
Fleshman, Members.

Pam is married to John Lutz and their children
are Kayla, age 20, Travis, age 16, Eric, age 15 and
Brooke, age 13. In her spare time Pam enjoys
golfing and playing pool. Ccngratulaticns on 30
wonderful years of servical
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Customers Are Important To Us In Numerous Ways

In the thirty years that Pam has servec Adair County PWSD#1 custormers, tmes have changed. We
naw serve naarly 3000 customers, the staff now has six employees, the minimum charge for 0 - 1000
gallons of water is $14.47, and the minimum wage as a beginning emplayee of $2.30 per hour in 1977
has baen increased to 56.50.

Anv organization depends upon itz customers
as well as i's dedicated employees. You can help
greatly In two worthwhile and potentially money
saving ways for your water district. Please
alwavs be on the lookout for water leaks. Cur
servicenen search continually for water leaks.
Call the office when you think you may have
discovered a leak. [t saves the dismict funds for
correcting each water loss. Also please call the
cffice If vou know of a valve or meter that is not
being used. 1n the nearly 40 years of the water
district's existence, lines have besen extended,
changed or repaired and in some [nstances, .
even parts have been abandoned. >ometimes "
those changes may not have been recorded. ‘ g
Your help can be a big difference maker. The -

District currently has 633 abandoned meters. IF b e s ,-_'T_.g#m PWSD #1 Empiloyees
vou see a meter that is partially coversd up or LR, Parm - : 3
suspect it to be abandoned, please report it o Wﬁ?ﬁﬂfﬁ Gina Moran, Gerald Sneling,
the office. Thanks for vour part in keeping vaur "

water district strong and maintained as a good

businaess.,

Dwight Hart, PWSDE #1 Board Vice-President

Water Line Locates
Please remember to call 2-B00-DIGRIGHT (1-800-344-7483" for all water line locates. If you do not
call DIGRIGHT and hit a PWSD water main, you will be charged the contractor faa far repair and District

personnel fees. Minimum charge $150.00.

North Central Missouri Regional Water Commission

The Adair County PWSD #1 recently joined the North Central Missourl Regional Water Commission
[NCMRWC) as an associate member. This is at no cost to the District. As a member, the District can keep
informed on happenings with the Commission and if neaded, purchase water In the future.

Water Easements
Mizsouri's new Eminent Domain Law has a major impact on how Water Systems handle aasements.
& new Easement farm has been created te comply with new regulations.
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GIS Consortium Update

As 2006 came to a close the Geographic Infermation System Consortium (the interagency consortium
which includes the Adair County Public Water Supply District, County of Adair and City of Kirksville)
assemnbled an updated set of goals for the next threa years. As yeu will recall geographic information
systems [GIS) are the modern way to store and maintin information about the predse lecation and
conditions of public utility infrastructure using air pheto imagery and GPS (global positioning systems).
The information which has already been assembled will be consistently updated and maintainad as the
water district's infrastructure (e2.g. meters, valves, and waterlinag) is installed, removed or changed.
Mew information will be seasanally collected to improve some of our current databases, induding inactive
infrastructure.

1n addition, we will work to improve the use and sharing of information with our GISC member
agency partners, Missourl One Call, state and federal agencies, Responsibly sharing the information with
gther zgancies helps the PRSESE:0me more efficiant internally and helps prepare for hazardous events
which require immediate response and cocrdination.

Pam Kelrick

GIS Coordinator/Planner
GIS Consortium

300 M Franklin Sulte A
Kirkswville, Missouri 53501
B&0.665.0408 Phone
B60.665.0399 Fax

Consumer Confidence Report

The 2005 Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) was published in the Kirksvilie Dally Express & News
on Sunday, Juna 24, 2007. It will not be mailed o every residence, but is available upon request at the
office at 1120 N. Green St., Kirksville, MO,

Customer Information Updates Needed
If vou have disconnected your landline telephone service and are anly using a cell
{:@ ?-"j) phong, please inform us of that new number ¢r any other number you want us to
have on file to reach you in case of an emergency or quasions about your bill. Also,
o we need an E911 (location) address for each water service even If you don't use it as
A wvour hilling address. Especially for those customers who have multiple services with

‘ﬂi\-_ only ane killing address.
&

The PWSD has an electronic mail opener.
When mailing your water bill, please do
not fold your check & payment slip nor
use staples or paper clips as they cause
the opener to malfunction.

Thank you!




